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I strongly oppose the proposed bill that seeks to eliminate mail in voting in our state. 

Mail in voting is a secure process, and instances of fraud are exceptionally rare. 

Eliminating mail in voting would be a regressive step that undermines the ability of 

constituents to make their voices heard, and is clearly an attempt to suppress votes.    


